A Copella Variance
Tuesday, March 15,2022 1:50:34 PH

Pics for the Copella variance.
Thanks!

Shawna E. Bonshak, Town Planner
Town of Canandaigua

5440 Route 5 and 20 West
Canandaigua, New York 14424
Phone: 585-394-1120, ext. 2241

From: Jeff Carlucc (i 1) t
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 12:47 PM

To: Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.ore>

Subject: FW: Copella Variance Pictures

Shawna,
Here are the pictures for Melissa Copella at 5173 Overlook Lane. I'm sorry that the un-ilustrated ones are sideways but | could not figure out how to turn them. Let me know if you receive these and if you have any questions. Thank you!

Jeff Carlucci - Home Power Systems Project Manager
Work Cell : (585) 626-0156

From: Jeff Carlucci
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 12:38 PM
To: Jeff Carlucci

Subject: Copella Variance Pictures
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Sent from my iPhone



